RECOGNITION OF SMALLER CLUB
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH

Presented on behalf of the Board of Directors of
Rotary International to the Rotary Club of

Star Valley (Afton)
N, USA

in grateful appreciation for contributions made
to Rotary membership growth by

increasing club membership to 15 or greater in
District 5440 during 2007-2008.
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